
Director’s Report for January 2010 

 

January’s circulation’s (9401) increased by 8% from December’s (8735), and increased by 8% from this 

time last year (8702).  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

On January 25, 2010, the library received a certificate of appreciation from the Holy Redeemer Food 

Patron for serving as a food donation collection point. 

 

Melanie completed the course “How to Get Organized” from Rockhurst University Continuing 

Education Center. She also completed an e-course on personel communications from Webjunction/South 

Jersey Regional Library Cooperative. Michelle completed an e-course from WebJunction titled Rightful 

Employment Termination. Both Michelle and Linda are currently enrolled in an HTML programming e-

course. 

 

On January 2, Chris Pidgeon’s position was expanded to full time employment. Chris’ payate rate 

remains the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


